Maulana Azad National Institute of Technology, Bhopal — 462003
Dated: 25-07-2020
Subject: Amendment in guidelines issued for utilization of CPDA — regarding.
Reference: Letter from MHRD no F No 35-5/2020-TS.IIl dated 10" July 2020.
All faculty members are herby informed that above mentioned letter from MHRD is kept

in hold for implementation as informed by ADG (NIT) MHRD. The revised
communication will be received in due course of time and same will be communicated

to all.

All HODs and Chairman Centres 9$-

Copy to (1) All faculty members.
(2) AR (Alc)
(3) Dean (FW)
(4) Director for kind information.



